
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
               
 
 
 
 
              
 
       Our 71st Annual Meeting is on Tuesday November 10, 2009 at 5:15. Come join us for “ZINGO IN THE 
BASEMENT”. 
It’s a family fun event! Bring the Kids, the Spouse and Grandparents. All are Welcome. Prizes, Games and 
DINNER! 
Admission fee is $5.00 per member 18 and older. Open a new children’s account and they get in free. (Otherwise 
$5.00 fee applies.) 
 

 
      

OCTOBER    2009 
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                    Serving Long Island State Employees and their Families since 1938 

WWWaaannnttt   aaa   rrreeeaaalll  
gggrrreeeaaattt   dddeeeaaalll   ooonnn   
aaa   UUUssseeeddd   CCCaaarrr!!!   
 

With interest rates as low as 
5.49% and terms as long as 60 
months, and a cash Share Deposit 
of $1,000, there has never been a 
better time to buy an Enterprise 
Used Car through LISEFCU. 
 

Don’t delay, Call Linda 
today for details and to apply

631-291-9166. 



Long Island State Employees FCU 
250 Veterans Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788 
www.lisefcu.org   
                                                                                                  
Contact us at: 
                                                                                                                          Credit Union Closures 
Telephone               (631) 291 9160                                                          
FAX                        (631) 360 3620                                                          Veterans Day,     Wednesday November 11th 
Toll Free                1 877 LISEFCU                                                    Thanksgiving, Thursday & Friday November 26 & 27th  
Audio Response     (631) 952 6286 
To report lost or stolen debit cards 1 800 453 4270

 
 
                             
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
                       
   
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          CREDIT UNION ON THE ROAD 
                                                       Congratulations to our on site raffle winners. 
                                                                  
                                       Health Fair Hauppauge,   Ruby Brodbar and Maureen Marino 
                                       Workers Compensation Board Hempstead,  Kimberly Shaw 
                                       EAP Fair Hauppauge,    Pat Hamilton and Shaju Chalil 
                                       Department of Motor Vehicles Medford,   Michelle Del Pizzo 
 
                                        If you want the credit union to visit your location  
                                        Call Linda Doyle at 631-291-9166                                
                    
        
 
 
 
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 

members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union. 

 

Board of Directors 
Margaret Conklin, President 

Robert Hug Vice, Pres. 
Richard Causin, Treasurer 
Deborah Teique, Secretary 

John Swindells 
Thomas Oelerich 

 
Credit Committee 

Kent Edwards, Chair. 
John McGrellis 
Don Jaymaha 

Carol Marchesi 
 

Supervisory Committee 
John Swindells, Chair. 
Florence Mansuetta 

Linda Imbriano 
              Karen Taylor  
 

Office Staff 
Maureen A. Genna, Manager 

Linda Doyle, Loan Officer 
Kathy Zwirblis, Collections 

Vito Fontanetta, Teller 
Rosemarie Saladino, Telller 

 

Holiday Skip-a-
Payment 

NOVEMBER 2009 THRU 

JANUARY 2010 

For just a $30 fee per loan you can skip your November, December or January payment. 
Just call us to request an application.  Complete it and return it by mail, fax or drop it off in 
the office.   

It’s that simple!   
To ensure proper processing, make sure we receive the form before your 

due date for the month you choose. 
 

Overdraft protection (suffixes 31 and 32) and home equity loans are not eligible for 
this program.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact  
Linda Doyle at 631-291-9166 

 


